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Statement on Mazda6 and CX-3 
 

IRVINE, Calif. (May 21, 2021) – For more than 100 years, Mazda has successfully 

navigated shifting consumer needs and an ever-changing industry with beautifully 

designed vehicles that are fun to drive. As consumer interests continue to evolve, 

Mazda will discontinue CX-3 and Mazda6 for the 2022 model year for the US 

market. Although these two vehicles will be leaving our lineup in the US, we are 

proud of the performance, design, quality, and safety they contributed to our brand. 

Mazda North American Operations is headquartered in Irvine, California, and 

oversees the sales, marketing, parts and customer service support of Mazda vehicles 

in the United States and Mexico through approximately 620 dealers. Operations in 

Mexico are managed by Mazda Motor de Mexico in Mexico City. For more 

information on Mazda vehicles, including photography and B-roll, please visit the 

online Mazda media center at InsideMazda.MazdaUSA.com/Newsroom.  

 

Follow MNAO’s social media channels through Twitter and Instagram at 

@MazdaUSA and Facebook at Facebook.com/MazdaUSA. 
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